
Grandparent’s/VIP Day Early Release

Thursday, March 28 is Grandparent’s Day/VIP Day. Students may leave school with their

special guest after our Living Stations and Grandparent’s Day Ceremony as long as they

have written permission from their parents. We need to have the name of the person that

your student will leave with and their phone number.

My child ______________________________________ has permission to leave school early on

March 28, 2024 with their grandparent/special guest. Their name(s) of their special guest is

__________________________________________________ and their phone number is

________________________________________.

Parent/Guardian’s Name:_________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:______________________________________ Date: _________________


